Nov. 9, 2004

Highlands Neighborhood Board Meeting.  Karen Story’s home.

Officers attending: 

Vice President  - Bob Kamuda ; Secretary - Karen Story

Board members: Steve Hager

The meeting convened at 7:00 pm

I. As part of a school marketing class project, Mary Ellen Johnson asked permission to send a flyer to Highlands residents to solicit email addresses for the neighborhood distribution list. 

· The board approved the flyer

· We would prefer to include the flyer with a City mailing, in order to avoid having to pay postage out of our budget. Karen will find out when the City will be sending out mailings.


II. We discussed the upcoming neighborhood connections $25,000 grant money, and came up with the following project suggestions:

· Backstop at Highlands Park (Steve says this should cost approx. $750)

· Port-a-Potty improvements at Spinney Park (to help avoid tipping over)

· Permanent speed monitors on 116th Ave NE (about $10K for 2)

· Water, lights, and landscaping for the entrance sign

· Teresa emailed a request that we plant trees for the Centennial using some of the money

III. We discussed the agenda for the next general meeting:

· North Rose Hill delegates will present the Freeway Cup trophy

· We will have officer elections

· Kari Page will present the neighborhood connections program

IV. Steve’s daughter’s leadership class (ASB officers) a Lake WA High School may be interested in staffing a Highlands food drive. 

· Karen will contact Debbie Ohman to see if she is interested in organizing another food drive

Meeting adjourned at 8:00.

